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Dear LDPOA Owners: 
 

Time is running out 
 

We are still more than 100 ballots short of a quorum. 

Remember – no quorum means an expensive ($4000 +)  

delay and re-balloting process   

 

Even ballots returned no-vote (unpunched) are counted towards the required quorum  

BUT the ballots (including blank ones) have to be returned according to the instructions: 

 

1. Place ballot (punched or not) inside smaller blue ballot envelope.  

2. Put blue ballot envelope inside the yellow Return Envelope  

3. AND be sure to sign on the outside where indicated. (No signature = not valid or 

countable) 

4. Mail directly to the Inspector of Election at the address on the yellow envelope.  

 

Please return your ballots [voted or blank] right away! 
 

 

Lake Don Pedro Owners’ Association 
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